
 

 

 

 

ñEaster is not an individual Ascension for Jesus, but the 

start of the universal Resurrection with Jesus.ò 
                         ~John Dominic Crossan 

 

Good People, 

Happy Easter!  May the Peace, Joy, and Hope of the Risen Christ be with you! 

After a long period of reflective prayer through the season of Lent, and after a challenging 

winter season this year, it is wonderful to enter a new period of living in the light of Christ!  

The length of daylight is increasing and warmer temperatures are finally making it more 

comfortable to be outdoors.  Spring has sprung and the world around us will soon abound 

with new life.  Thanks be to God for the beauty of the earth and the fulfilled promise of new 

beginnings! 

Christôs light continues to shine brightly in and from First Congregational Church!  We 

have been active throughout the winter months and we have  many events for you, your 

family, and your friends to participate in this spring.  You can find details about upcoming 

events in this issue, on our website www.firstchurchbraintree.com, and through our weekly 

email ñblasts.ò  If you would like to be added to the weekly email list, please send your 

email address to Deb McMartin, our Office Admin: office@firstchurchbraintree.com. 

April activities include an Adult Paint Party on Sunday the 8th at 1:00.  We will be painting 

a lighthouse scene and the cost is $35.  On Saturday April 28 we will be participating in the 

annual Interfaith Social Services 5k to raise funds for Stop the Stigma, a non-profit organi-

zation dedicated to stopping the stigma of mental health issues through public education and 

treatment assistance.  On Sunday, April 29 we will be hosting a spring concert for the 

Braintree Choral Society at 3:00.  You may purchase tickets to attend the concert, or you 

can help me host/ usher the event. 

The first Sunday in May will include two special events; we will have a Memorial Hymn 

Sing for worship followed by our annual May Breakfast.  All mothers and grandmothers 

will be honored at our Motherôs Day Service on May 13.   

Also, we are planning a New Member Sunday service on April 29th to welcome everyone 

who would like to become a member of the church.  Please call the office or contact me di-

rectly if you are interested in church membership and would like to schedule time to discuss 

it.  (I will personally teach you the First Congregational Church secret handshake!  

I hope to see you on Sunday and pray that God will continue to bless you and 

your loved ones!  May God also bless First Congregational Church! 

Your brother in Christ, 

 Pastor Michael 
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Spring 2017  

April × May ×June  

http://www.firstchurchbraintree.com
mailto:office@firstchurchbraintree.com


 

UPCOMING MEETINGS  

WORSHIP MINISTRY TEAM (DEACONS)  

Sunday, April 8th at 11:15pm in the Library. 

Tuesday, May 8th at 6:30pm in the Library. 

Tuesday, June 12th at 6:30pm in the Library. 
 

PRUDENTIAL BOARD ̀ 

Wednesday, April 4th at 7:00pm.  

Tuesday, May 1st at 7:00pm.  

Tuesday, June 5th at 7:00pm.   

Location: The home of Lois OôBrien. 
 

LEADERSHIP TEAM  

Tuesday, April 17th at 7:00pm 

Tuesday, May 15h at 7:00pm.  

Tuesday, June 19h at 7:00pm.   

Location: The home of Lois OôBrien. 
 

 

MISSIONS TEAM  

Tuesday, April 24th at 7:00pm in the Library.  

LADIES LUNCHEON  

In the Lower Parish Hall.   

Bring a friend! 
 

Thursday,  May 3rd  at 11:00 am  
 

Summer Send Off 

Thursday, June 7th at 11:00 am  

 

(Dates are subject to change.) 
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Upcoming Events at First Church Braintree 

To see the complete calendar for  

First Congregational Church and all the 

groups who meet in our building visit 

 

Our website: www.firstchurchbraintree.com 

 

Or go to: http://www.calendarwiz.com/

calendars/calendar.php?crd=fccbraintree 

5ŀǘŜ ¢ƛƳŜ 9ǾŜƴǘ 

пκмκнлму фΥол !a 9ŀǎǘŜǊ {ǳƴŘŀȅ 

пκоκнлму мΥлл ta .ȅ[ŀǿ /ƻƳƳƛǧŜŜ 

пκпκнлму тΥлл ta tǊǳŘŜƴǝŀƭ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ ¢ŜŀƳ aŜŜǝƴƎ 

пκрκнлму ммΥлл !a [ŀŘƛŜǎ [ǳƴŎƘŜƻƴ 

пκуκнлму фΥол !a ²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ ϧ {ǳƴŘŀȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

пκуκнлму ммΥмр !a ²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ ¢ŜŀƳ aŜŜǝƴƎ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ 

пκуκнлму мΥлл ta tŀƛƴǘ tŀǊǘȅ 

пκмпκнлму ммΥлл !a aŜƳƻǊƛŀƭ ŦƻǊ bƻǊƳŀƴ aƻǊǎŜ 

пκмрκнлму фΥол !a ²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ ϧ {ǳƴŘŀȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

пκмтκнлму тΥлл ta [ŜŀŘŜǊǎƘƛǇ ¢ŜŀƳ aŜŜǝƴƎ 

пκмфκнлму ммΥлл !a ¦// /ƭŜǊƎȅ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ 

пκннκнлму фΥол !a ²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ ϧ {ǳƴŘŀȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

пκнпκнлму тΥлл ta aƛǎǎƛƻƴǎ ¢ŜŀƳ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ 

пκнуκнлму млΥлл !a L{{ ²ŀƭƪ - {ǘƻǇ ǘƘŜ {ǝƎƳŀ рY 

пκнфκнлму фΥол !a ²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ ϧ {ǳƴŘŀȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

пκнфκнлму фΥол !a bŜǿ aŜƳōŜǊ {ǳƴŘŀȅ 

рκмκнлму тΥлл ta tǊǳŘŜƴǝŀƭ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ ¢ŜŀƳ aŜŜǝƴƎ 

рκсκнлму фΥол !a ²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ ϧ {ǳƴŘŀȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

рκсκнлму фΥол !a aŜƳƻǊƛŀƭ IȅƳƴ {ƛƴƎ 

рκсκнлму млΥол !a ²ŀƉŜ .ǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ 

рκсκнлму фΥол !a /ƻƳƳǳƴƛƻƴ {ǳƴŘŀȅ 

рκуκнлму сΥол ta ²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ ¢ŜŀƳ aŜŜǝƴƎ 

рκмоκнлму фΥол !a ²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ ϧ {ǳƴŘŀȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

рκмрκнлму тΥлл ta [ŜŀŘŜǊǎƘƛǇ ¢ŜŀƳ aŜŜǝƴƎ 

рκмтκнлму ммΥлл !a ¦// /ƭŜǊƎȅ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ 

рκмфκнлму ¢.5 hǳǘǊŜŀŎƘ 9ǾŜƴǘ 

рκнлκнлму фΥол !a ²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ ϧ {ǳƴŘŀȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

рκннκнлму тΥлл ta aƛǎǎƛƻƴǎ ¢ŜŀƳ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ 

рκнтκнлму фΥол !a ²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ ϧ {ǳƴŘŀȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

сκоκнлму фΥол !a ²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ ϧ {ǳƴŘŀȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

сκоκнлму ммΥлл !a !ƴƴǳŀƭ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ aŜŜǝƴƎ 

сκоκнлму фΥол !a /ƻƳƳǳƴƛƻƴ {ǳƴŘŀȅ 

сκрκнлму тΥлл ta tǊǳŘŜƴǝŀƭ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ ¢ŜŀƳ aŜŜǝƴƎ 

сκмлκнлму фΥол !a ²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ ϧ {ǳƴŘŀȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

сκмлκнлму фΥол !a /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴϥǎ {ǳƴŘŀȅ 

сκмнκнлму сΥол ta ²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ ¢ŜŀƳ aŜŜǝƴƎ 

сκмтκнлму фΥол !a ²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ ϧ {ǳƴŘŀȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

сκмфκнлму тΥлл ta [ŜŀŘŜǊǎƘƛǇ ¢ŜŀƳ aŜŜǝƴƎ 

сκнмκнлму ммΥлл !a ¦// /ƭŜǊƎȅ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ 

сκнпκнлму уΥлл !a aǳǎƛŎ {ǳƴŘŀȅ 

сκнпκнлму фΥол !a ²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ ϧ {ǳƴŘŀȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

http://www.firstchurchbraintree.com
http://www.calendarwiz.com/calendars/calendar.php?crd=fccbraintree
http://www.calendarwiz.com/calendars/calendar.php?crd=fccbraintree


 

 

 

FIRST CONGREGATIONAL CHURCH ANNUAL  

WAFFLE BRUNCH ~ SUNDAY,  MAY 6TH 

 

The Missions Ministry is sponsoring a Waffle Brunch to raise funds for its  

charitable outreach work in and around Braintree 
 

Date:   May 6th 

Time:   10:45 AM 

Location:   Lower Parish Hall 

Cost:  $7 for adults, $4 for children under 12,  

  $20 maximum per family 

Menu:   Belgian Waffles, Pancakes, Sausages, Coffee Cake & Bread, Fruit  Cup, Coffee & Juice 

Saturday, April 28th  

ISS Race/Walk in Quincy  

Registration is now open at  

www.interfaithsocialservices.org/

stopthestigma5k. 
 

Be sure to join the First Church Braintree team! 

Annual Ministry Meeting  
Sunday, June 3rd 

Following worship in the Lower Parish Hall 
 

We will gather for our Annual Ministry meeting on 

Sunday, June 3rd following worship.   

Long-time members, new members and non-members: 

please plan to join us for this time of fellowship and 

discussion about the current and future life and minis-

try of our church.   

Annual Ministry Report 
 

The Annual Ministry Report will be 

published in time for the meeting on  

Sunday, June 3rd.  

Any officer or committee chairperson 

who wishes to include something in the 

report should get the information to 

Pastor Michael or Deb in the office no 

later than May 25th.   
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Sunday, April 29  

Braintree Choral Society Concert 
in the Sanctuary. 

Visit www.braintreechoralsociety.weebly.com  

for ticket information.  

Or...  

Volunteer as an usher and see the show for free! 

All are welcome...Bring a friend! 



 

Start children off on the way they should go, and even when they are old they will not turn from it.  

                                                                                                                                   - Proverbs 22:6 
 

We have such a wonderful group of children, here at First Church. Their friendship and bonds are 

strong.  Itôs simply a joy to watch them grow in faith week after week, year after year. Whether acting 

out a story from the Bible, constructing a craft, participating in a game or engaging in discussion, these 

kids are learning so much, and doing so as a church family. Itôs a wonderful thing to be a part of. 
 

Their church family extends outside the Sunday School classroom, and includes you, the congregation. For that 

reason and more, intergenerational events are so important to the life of our church. Iôm grateful for the partici-

pation in such events (Bingo Night, Restaurant Fundraisers, ISS Walk, etc), and am looking forward to plan-

ning several more. Aside from being fun and a great way to come together as a church, these events raise funds 

to support our wonderful building and our mission to serve God. Please let me know if you have any sugges-

tions, or wish to help plan and organize future events. Thank you to all who dined in, or ordered take-out during 

our most recent restaurant fundraiser at Mariaôs. Iôm so happy to report that Mariaôs Restaurant  graciously do-

nated a $500 check to First Church! 
 

A sincere thank you, for your contributions towards this yearôs Lenten project. The children have been so excit-

ed and inspired by the work of Heifer International. We began this project by reading Beatriceôs Goat and have 

been learning about the wonderful ways this mission serves impoverished communities worldwide. We are so 

pleased and blown away by the generosity of our church family. We have approximately $600 to donate! Just 

as the children introduced this project, they will conclude with a presentation during worship on Sunday, April 

8th. Stay tuned to learn how our contributions will help those in need! 
 

Mark your calendars! VBS Church Camp will be the week of August 20th-24th, 9am-12noon. Iôm seeking vol-

unteers to lead and assist crafts, science, and music. Those who have helped in the past know what a fun and 

wonderful week this truly is. We open our doors to a number of children from the community and, together 

with our First Church children, we grow in faith through energetic, interactive activities and lessons. This 

yearôs theme is Shipwrecked. Weôll transform Lower Parish Hall into a desert island, and all materials and les-

sons for the week will support the message that as long as we are anchored in Godôs love, we can weather any 

storm. 

Corner  Melissa Staffier, Director of Childrenôs Ministries  × melissa.staffier@hotmail.com 
K
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   Mark Your Calendars!   
 

Fun Family Event 
Saturday 
May 19th  

Details coming soon! 

Great news! 
The Church has received a  

generous donation of $1000 to  

support our Sunday School teachers. 
   

Thank you! 



 

  

When: August 20th-24th (9am -12pm) 
 

Where:  First Congregational Church of Braintree 

  12 Elm Street, Braintree, MA  
 

 Who:  All children who will begin kindergarten in September 2018 through to those going  

  into fifth grade. (Participants older than 5th grade are asked to register as volunteers 

  - they will work as teachersô aids during the week.)   
 

What:   Shipwreckedðwhere kids discover that Jesus rescues them! 

Kids will participate in memorable activities, sing catchy songs, play teamwork-

building games, make and devour yummy treats, experience one-of-a-kind Bible 

adventures, and test out Sciency-Fun Gizmos theyôll take home and play with all 

summer long. Plus, kids will learn to look for evidence of God all around them 

through something called God Sightings. Each day concludes with the Sail Away 

Sendoff that gets everyone involved in living what theyôve learned. Family members 

and friends are encouraged to join in daily for this special time.  
 

Cost:  $20 per child - for the whole week!  

Checks can be made payable to First Church Braintree, and should be sent to 12 Elm 

Street, Braintree, MA 02184. 
 

  How: Please contact Melissa Staffier, at melissa.staffier@hotmail.com  

Questions?  Please contact Melissa Staffier, at melissa.staffier@hotmail.com or  

Contact the church office: 781-843-3616. www.firstchurchbraintree.com.  

Sign up today for VBS Church Camp at First Congregational Church of Braintree. 
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